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Good afternoon, everyone. 

To answer the questions on Ukrainian members we wish to send to the US. 

We want to send four people: two brothers and two sisters, for 6 months. They will go as a team to do 

fundraising. 

We'd like to kindly ask the Maryland church to accommodate them. Flight expenses, food, medical and 

all other living expenses we will cover ourselves. 

We really need a sponsor, as this is the main condition to go to the US. 

I am sure there will be many questions in the process, therefore it would be good for us to be constantly in 

touch with a sponsor, and to discuss everything. 



 

 

Thank you again for all your concern and support. 

 

I am attaching a brief report we prepared from our community for the previous week. 

 

All the best and many greetings from all members in Ukraine! 

 

 
 

Last week was the Holy week in Ukraine, which is the week before Easter, starting with the Willow 

Sunday, and finishing with the Easter Sunday on April 24th. Unfortunately, Russia's government has 

rejected an Easter ceasefire, despite the calls of the United Nations chief. And Holy week started for us 

with four missiles launched on our town on April 16th and with four missiles launched on Lviv City two 

days later. 

 

Ukraine's military has warned residents not to gather for Orthodox Easter in the churches. So, we tried to 

be very careful in our community and went to the church just briefly to sanctify the baskets with food, 

which is the ancient Ukrainian Easter tradition. We were hospitably and warmly congratulated by the 

local community in the village where our families settled in Western Ukraine. 

 

 
 

On Easter eve, our host brought us twelve Easter pies and various other treats. Thanks to some donations 

we got, we could buy a lot of food for our community on Easter eve, as well as we bought vegetables and 

fruits for the local Center for the internally displaced persons, which serves more than three thousand 

IDPs from different parts of Ukraine. 

 

We celebrated Easter Sunday together, 43 members who are staying in the Lviv region, in our small and 

friendly village. Despite the fact that the war did not allow us to feel the fullness of the holiday, we tried 

to cheer up and please each other. Thank you for all your support and prayers! 


